From: Meir, Alice

To: Motteram, Helen
Subject: Byron Bay Triathlon - Support from Byron Bay Chamber of Commerce
Date: Wednesday, 8 February 2023 10:15:16 AM

From: Jason Bentlcy

Sent: Tuesday, February 7, 2023 2:11:24 PM

Tos Mike Crawiey I

Subject: Re: Byron Bay Triathlon Support
Hi Mike,

As President of the Byron Chamber of Commerce | can confirm that the Byron Bay
Chamber of Commerce Board is in full support of the continuation of the Byron Bay
Triathlon. The event supports the local economy and businesses through athletes, families
and tourists coming into the region for the annual calendar event.

We also appreciate the Triathlon being moved from Mothers Day weekend which shows
their openness to collaborate with the community and business to minimise impact and
focus on regional growth.

Kind Regards

Jason

From: Mike Crawley_

Sent: Tuesday, 7 February 2023 11:16 AM

Tos Jason Berilcy

Subject: Byron Bay Triathlon Support

Hi Jason,
We have been asked if we could obtain a email confirmation of the Chamber’s support please.

Sent while on the run...

Mike Crawley |G






